
 

Caterpillar: Confidential Green 

Meeting Minutes ag of the past 

1-11 Christmas Party  

Approx 30 people attended at sangalis.   

Greg Hasler provided the Treasurers report of current account balance of $5318. 

Greg presented gift to folks who put on pulls this year to Dick Garlish, Mark Roskamp. 

Gift for our retiring President Paul Harms.  Paul served from 2017-2021. 

Joe Birkey was nominated and elected as president. 

Dan Sleaford was nominated and elected as vice president. 

Greg Hasler stayed on as treasure. 

Mark Sandschafer stayed on as secretary. 

Lonnie Slater relected as board member. 

Dean Harfst relected as board member. 

Mark Roskamp nominated elected as board member. 

Next meeting will be on 2-8, 7pm at sangallis. 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

 


